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SIMS Parent App 

 

 

The Parent App allows you to check your son’s emergency contact details, read his reports, see his 

Achievement and Behaviour Points, his timetable and his homework.   

 

We are asking all parents to use the App to ensure we have the correct address and contact numbers 

in case of emergency.  If this information needs amendment, you are able to request a change using 

the App.  

 

If you are not already using the SIMS Parent App you will receive an email within the next 48 hours 

inviting you to do so.  If you do not have the SIMS Parent App and do not receive an email invitation 

within the above time frame please contact the School  ithelp@rgshw.com 

 

If you already have the App, we will not be contacting you. 

Thank you, as ever, for your support. 
 

 

Marieke Forster 

Assistant Head 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:ithelp@rgshw.com

